
Please support SB574!

    I'm a motorcyclist and Oregon resident.  Lane sharing is well established to both improve rider safety ( when done reasonably, as 
proposed in SB579. See Hurt / MADIS reports ), and reduce traffic congestion.  A follow-on effect of this is that it encourages more 
commuters to utilize fuel- and space-efficient transportation modes.  


